



January 12th, 2018

Subject- Cancellation of All Classes on January 19th and Make-Up Classes

Dear Parents of NC-KG2

Our Primary and Secondary Departments will hold the Sports Carnival activities on Friday January 19th, 2018. This year there will be students from Year 2- Year 12 as well as a lot of alumni coming to join the event. All of the spaces in our Primary Campus will be used for organising the activities and the Sports Carnival parade from 7.30 am – 3.00 pm.

Hence, it will not be convenient for parents to bring the students in NC-KG.2 to school or pick them up since the students' classrooms are at the innermost area of the campus. Furthermore, their class's beginning and ending time is during the above-mentioned Sports Carnival activity. Additionally, the high degree of the noise from the event may distract the teaching and learning process and also their afternoon nap will be disturbed.

To help prevent probable pick-up/ drop-off and traffic concerns for you, School would like to inform you that on Friday January 19th all classes for NC – KG.2 students are cancelled, please consider School being closed on that day for your child/children. The make-up classes will be conducted on Wednesday March 7th, 2018 where the students will participate in activities organised to develop their learning and development. They will also join the End of Year Closing Ceremony for this academic year.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you in advance for your understanding and your continuing cooperation.

Respectfully yours,

(Mrs. Paweenrat Boonsawat)

Vice Director